
 

 

 
August 27, 2021 
 
 
Terence Eng, P.E. 
Program Manager, Gas Safety and Reliability Branch 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue, 2nd Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94102-3298 
terence.eng@cpuc.ca.gov 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
RE: Transmission Integrity Program (TIMP) Inspection of Wild Goose Storage, LLC 
 
Dear Mr. Eng: 
 
Wild Goose Storage, LLC (WGS) submits this written response to the Safety and Enforcement 
Division (SED) of the California Public Utilities Commission (Commission).  On behalf of the SED, 
Paul Penney and Andrew Kwan conducted a Transmission Integrity Management Program 
(TIMP) inspection of WGS on May 24 – 28, 2021.  The inspection findings identified by SED were 
provided to WGS on July 28, 2021 as noted in the Post-Inspection Written Preliminary Findings 
(Summary).  WGS addresses the inspection findings in the attached Post-Inspection Written 
Preliminary Findings (Summary) document; WGS responses are provided beneath each of the 
findings that have been identified within the attached Summary.  
 
If you have any questions, or require more information, please contact me at 
gary.theberge@rockpointgs.com or at (403) 513-8631. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Gary Theberge 
Manager, Engineering & Operations SPS & WGS 
Rockpoint Gas Storage 
 
Attachments 
 
Cc: Andrew Kwan, CPUC SED (andrew.kwan@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Dennis Lee, CPUC SED (dennis.lee@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Paul Penney, CPUC SED (paul.penney@cpuc.ca.gov) 
P. Baynard, G. Bozarth, G. Clark, M. Fournier (via email) 
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